SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER

Wednesday, March 6, 2013

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENT

Attention AP students: This week, through Friday, March 8th, Advanced Placement students need to come into the Counseling Office to sign up for any AP exams they plan to take. Students should tell Mrs. Pink which exams they want to take and give her a check for $89.00 per exam made out to Sault High School. Free and reduced lunch students do not have to pay, but do need to sign up.  The deadline for paying is Friday, March 8th.

Granite applications are still being accepted.  The deadline for submission has been extended to March 12, 2013.  Anyone interested in applying should see Mrs. Blair in the Guidance Office.


ATTENTION NATIVE AMERICAN SENIORS:  Senior Bio Sheets need to be completed for the Senior Booklet.  Please stop by and pick up a form from Mrs. Blair in the Guidance Office.

 
Varsity Rifle Practice is cancelled on Thursday.

Tutoring is cancelled on Thursday


Lunch:      Hamburger on a Whole Grain Bun, Whole Grain Pizza, Deli Sandwich on Whole Grain Bread, Specialty Salad with Roll    

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sides:          Sweet Potato Fries, Sliced Pears, Teddy Grahams  
